

%o É . É

Board Meeting October 19, 2023 Agenda Item No. 9.1

Ron Hill , Director Transportation Services

‰ É . É ÷



% É . É ÷

Providing Safe School Bus Transportation to S.C.U.S.D. students since 1963

$$\% \times f^{\sim} \% \{ \acute{E}/ \tilde{\ }^{\sim} \{ . \ \dot{P} \acute{E} \acute{E} \ \dot{W} \times \acute{y} \div >> X \ \hat{f} \acute{E} \times \tilde{A} \acute{y} \}$$

National School Bus Safety Week was the result of a letter-writing campaign to President Nixon in 1969.

Founded by Dick Fischer, a former school district transportation director in California, the first NSBSW was held in 1970. In 1975, the <u>National Association for Pupil</u> <u>Transportation</u> (NAPT) was founded.

The NAPT, along with the National School Transportation Association (NSTA) and National Association of State Directors of Pupil Transportation Services (NASDPT), hosts National Bus Safety Week each year.







